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NOTICE

Dear Guests

Thank you for staying at The OneFive Osaka Namba Dotonbori.

We will end for selling hot dog bun sandwiches on March 31, 2025.

We regret to inform you that, effective April 1, 2025 onwards, we will no longer be selling
any breads.

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. Should you
have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

The OneFive Osaka Namba Dotonbori
Hotel Manager
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